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13th September 2017 

To: The Heads of all Schools in the Darjeeling District of West Bengal. 

Dear Principal, 

Subject: Confirmation of Entries and Registration of Candidates for the ICSE & 
ISC Year 2018 & Year 2019 Examinations respectively. 

The Council is aware of the prolonged strikes in the Darjeeling District of West Bengal 
due to which you were unable to complete the Confirmation of Entries of candidates 
for the ICSE & ISC Year 2018 Examinations and the Registration of candidates for the 
ICSE.and ISC 2019 Examinations. 

Under the given circumstances, as an exception, the Council will keep the 
Confirmation of Entry (COE), Registration and Eligibility modules open for your school 
from 18th to 23,d September 2017 to enable you to complete the Confirmation of Entry 
and Registration of candidates of your school for the ICSE & ISC Year 2018 & 2019 
Examinations respectively (without the payment of late charge) 

You are requested to complete the above procedure within the stipulated time period. 

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Gerry Arathoon -
Chief Executive & Secretary 

Copy to : 

1. The Secretary, Department of School Education, Government of West Bengal 
2. The Commissioner, Department of School Education, Government of West Bengal 


